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26th May, 1953.
Dear Mr. Moffatt,

We are still pursuing the cases of
the "LERRYN" and "LANTYAN" which are being taken out
of class and load line assignment transferred to the
B.sWe., and I have been asked by the Chairmen of
Classification to see if I can find out who are the
actual Commissioners as it is felt that one of them
ma&y be known here.

1 am particularly anxious that you
should not approach either the Clerk or the Harbour
Master or any servent of the Commissloners for this
information, but if you could glean it from any
other source I shall be much obliged.

fiith kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

C. Morfatt, Esq.,
PALMOUTH .
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